

Dear SPV Alumni,

As I begin my second year as principal of Saint Pius V School, I want to reach out and let you know that even though things change... some things stay the same. Tradition is alive and well at Saint Pius V School. It is with great pleasure that I get to experience the many SPV special traditions, school pride and feeling of belonging each day! These attributes and charisms that make Saint Pius V School so special began long ago with the Sisters of Saint Joseph, and they continue to inspire and affect positive change in the lives of our current students and their families.

I invite you to come back to your school and see all of the wonderful things that are happening and take a walk down memory lane to visit classrooms or teachers. We would love to see you and build bridges between our Saint Pius V School generations. Call or email me. I would love to hear from you.

Blessings,

Mrs. Mary Beth Noe, Principal Saint Pius V School Lynn, MA 01904 781 593 8292 mbnoe@stpiusvschool.org





We are excited to welcome the next generation of Saint Pius V scholars!

On Sunday, November 19th from 12:30-2:00 p.m., prospective families are invited to visit our school during our New Family Open House.

Come learn more about the exciting things happening in PreK through 8th grade at St. Pius V School in 2023, and about the quality education we have continued to provide since our beginnings in 1945.

Please feel free to also join us at the 11:30 mass at St. Pius V Church prior to the Open House.



On Veterans Day, we honor and pray for all those who have served our country.

This Thursday, November 9th, our school will gather in the church to honor our veterans with song, readings, and prayer. We continue our long-standing tradition of all classes contributing their art and writing to our Veterans Day display.

Many of our Saint Pius V School alumni have served or are currently serving in the U.S. military. One such alumnus is Roland Regan Jr., who graduated Saint Pius V School in '65. Regan served nearly 5 years as a U.S. Air Force officer with NATO-AWACS Program and was honorably discharged as a Captain in 1983.

In addition to his own service, Regan's father was also a U.S. veteran, serving in World War II. Inspired by the photographs of his father's time in service, Regan co-authored the book From Boston to Berlin: A Journey Through World War II in Images and Words (bostontoberlin.org). The book documents his father's, along with co-author Christoper Mauriello's father's, experiences in World War II through Mauriello's letters and Regan's uncensored original photographs.

Regan, who also wrote another book on Sports Marketing based on his twelve years of management consulting in the field, was an adjunct professor at Harvard University, Bentley University, Boston University, Salem State University, Suffolk University, and University of Vermont, teaching a variety of international marketing, business law, and the business of sport courses. Regan served 18 years as president and CEO of the National Childhood Obesity Foundation, Inc. (N.C.O.F.) in Marblehead, Massachusetts.

To Roland Regan and to all our alumni, friends, and benefactors who have served our nation - THANK YOU!

School Happenings



Our 2023 Cross Country Track Team sporting our new Warriors logo, designed by Amy Tran class of '23









We are so excited that baseball and softball have returned to the St. Pius V Athletics program!







Our 3rd annual Trunk or Treat event was great fun for our families and community!





Students enjoying the new basketball hoops recently installed in our schoolyard







Grades 1 and 8 spending time reading with their 'buddies'



Grade 5 on their field trip to the Topsfield Fair



For our Fall Charity Project, we collected donations for St. Jude's Children's Hospital



Father Bob's Buddy Bench!



3 Ways to Support Saint Pius V School

ANNUAL GIVING FUND

Please consider making a tax deductible donation to our Annual Giving Fund. You may mail your donation to the school or give online at www.stpiusvschool.org/donate. Thank you to those of you who have already donated!

HONOR/MEMORIAL CARDS

These cards are a wonderful way to honor the memory of a friend or loved one. Cards may be picked up in the school office or can be mailed to you. Please call the school office at 781-593-8292.

WRITE US A REVIEW

Sharing your experience and spreading the word about our school is the best way to help keep us fully enrolled. If you or your child attended Saint Pius V School, please consider writing a review to help other families make decisions about the best school for their children. You can write reviews at google.com, <u>yelp.com</u>, <u>greatschools.org</u>, <u>privateschoolreview.com</u>, <u>niche.com</u>, or on <u>our Facebook page</u>.



Share your Life Updates

Email <u>alumni@stpiusvschool.org</u> to share what you have been up to! We may share your updates with your fellow alumni on the <u>alumni page</u> of our website, our <u>social media</u> pages, or in future Alumni Newsletters.

Make Sure We Have Your Contact Information

Please update the contact information we have on file for you, so we may send you alumni updates and other communications. Fill out the contact form at https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/iqAXwR0_rHOQ9KVLuNw-iA

Stay Connected!

Check in on the <u>Alumni page</u> of our website for alumni updates (<u>stpiusvschool.org/donate/alumni.cfm</u>), and follow us on <u>social media</u> to keep up with what's happening at St. Pius V School!







